
Pupil Forum Constitution 
 
Our Pupil Forum vision… 
We want everyone in our school to be in a happy and safe 
environment. We want children to be excited to come to school to 
learn and to feel a part of a massive family. 

 
Our classes discuss ideas by… 
We meet every fortnight on Wednesdays in the meeting room at 
1:15pm-2:00pm. Our meetings are run by Ivy (Chairperson). 

 
Our class gets ideas to the Pupil Forum by… 

 Speaking to any of our Pupil Forum members. 

 Discussing ideas during specified time in classes. 

 Writing an idea/opinion on a piece of paper and putting it in 
the ‘voice box’. 

 
When you give the Pupil Forum an idea they will… 
Discuss the idea and if necessary vote on it. Discuss possible action 
plans and decide what the action will be, who will be in charge of the 
action, and when it is reviewed. 
 

We choose people to be on the Pupil Forum by… 
There are 17 members of the Pupil Forum, 2 members in each class. 
There are 3 members in Year 6 and 2 members who are a voice for 
our Area Resource Base (ARB). 
 
To become a Pupil Forum member, you need to talk to your class for 
2 minutes to explain why you want to be on the Pupil Forum, and 
explain how you will improve the school. Your class will then secretly 
vote on their favourite candidates. Class teachers will take the top 4 
candidates and pass these onto Miss Goodman. Miss Goodman will 



then interview these candidates with Miss Taylor to make sure they 
know what is expected of them, and whether they will be able to 
represent their class fairly. 
 

People on the Pupil Forum need to be… 
 Kind 

 Caring 

 Able to share everybody’s ideas 

 Able to express your own ideas 

 Reliable 

 Respectful 

 Enthusiastic 

 A good listener 

 Able to commit time to the forum 

 Proud of our school 
 


